
 

Centennial Council of Neighborhoods – Minutes, July 2010 

  

  

The regular monthly CenCON meeting of July 26 was not held in lieu of the annual field 
trip. 

Under the leadership of the Centennial Planning and Development Department, the 
CenCON group took a driving tour of the east side of the City of Centennial. Aspects of 
the tour on the east side of Centennial included: federal facilities, business and 
industrial parks, residential neighborhoods (both in Centennial and in unincorporated 
Arapahoe County), Trails Rec Center, the Smoky Hill business corridor, Centennial 
Medical Plaza, 80015 zip code area and other landmarks. 

City staff members drove the vans and provided commentary during the tour. A City 
Tour Guide was provided for all members of the group. 

Next meeting: August 23, 2010 

 


